
WSR 23-09-059
WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

BELLEVUE COLLEGE
[Filed April 18, 2023, 9:36 a.m.]

Due to new and substantive changes to WSR 23-07-107, Bellevue 
College's library media center WAC, since filing on March 20, 2023, we 
respectfully request that the CR-102 be rescinded. We anticipate sub-
mission of a new CR-102 in the next day or two.

If additional information is required, contact Lori McRea Keller, 
associate director of policies and special projects, 
loreen.keller@bellevuecollege.edu or 425-564-6155.

Loreen M. Keller
Rules Coordinator
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